
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF CROMWELL 

The Town Council of the Town of Cromwell, Connecticut will hold a Public Hearing on 

Monday, February 28, 2022 at 4:15 p.m. in the Cromwell Town Hall, Council Chambers, 

located 41 West Street, Cromwell, CT regarding the proposed 2022-2023 (five year) 

Capital Improvement Program. Citizens may direct comments regarding the proposed 

Capital Improvement Program to mayor@cromwellct.com. 

A copy of the Capital Improvement Program, in its entirety, is available for public 

inspection at the office of the Town Clerk, 41 West Street, Cromwell, Connecticut and 

will be posted online at www.cromwellct.com. 

Dated at Cromwell, Connecticut this 17th day of February 2022. 

 
 

 
Allan Spotts, Mayor 
For the Town Council 
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